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I am a resident of Knowlton Township, New Jersey.  I understand that a transaction between
Altice and Service Electric is undergoing the approval process.

The citizens of rural Knowlton Township deserve internet service that is on par with the more
populous areas of the State.  I ask that this transaction not receive your approval without
enforceable commitment from Altice to expand and upgrade their service in Knowlton
Township.

Thank you for your time,
Karen Okupniak
908-627-2321
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